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Dear Neighbourhood Plan Group 
 

Neighbourhood Plan Area Designation consultation 
 

I can confirm that the consultation period is now over. We received twelve responses which are 
attached.  

Concerns were raised by the Local Enterprise Partnership about including the Enterprise Zone 
land and the MOD about including operational military land in the plan. It is up to the 
Neighbourhood Planning Group to decide whether to exclude this areas in response to those 
organisations requests. We can see no reason not to agree to the requests since the 
Neighbourhood Plan would not be looking to influence spatial planning in those areas. Our advice 
is to concur with the consultees and take the specified land out of your proposals. But I must make 
clear that it is absolutely the decision of the Neighbourhood Planning Group.  

Please be aware that if you do choose to alter the boundary, we will need to re-consult but this is a 
straight forward exercise that we will do for you while the plan progresses. 

Please contact Frances Summers by 12 July with your decision. 

Yours sincerely  

 
Bridget Downton 
General Manager, Planning and Community Services  

Planning & Community Services, Westport House, Worgret Road, Wareham, Dorset BH20 4PP 
www.dorsetforyou.com/purbeck                          Switchboard: (01929) 556561 
 

   
Direct Dial: (01929) 557384 Email: francessummers@purbeck-dc.gov.uk 
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